
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Lost Boys’ Fun Run 

What a beautiful day for a walk in the park! 

The sun was shining and a gently breeze 

refreshed those who ran. The Buckeye 

Clinic hosted its first Lost Boys’ Fun Run 

today. Over eighty people joined us for the 

morning. On the 1.5-mile trail walkers 

could read the 25 signs that retold the Lost 

Boys’ story. Several local schools were 

represented (Bexley, Dublin Sells, Dublin 

Davis, Hilliard Heritage, Hastings and the 

North and South Sudanese Association 

from The Ohio State University). Many new 

friends were made. Bol enjoyed having his 

picture taken with the participates.  

   The Buckeye Clinic of South Sudan wishes 

to thank all who came, donated or 

sponsored children in South Sudan. 

Beth Jax, a teacher from Bexley and 

Mindy Hall retired teacher from 

Bexley joined us for the morning and 

then went to their carnival they 

were having that afternoon to raised 

funds for the clinic. 



 

 

We got to meet Karen and 

her husband. Karen works 

for the Human Rights 

Watch. We had great 

conversations with her. 

Bollie Boys’ Team 

This dog had the right 

idea after his walk…roll 

in a water puddle! 

Over 200 children in South Sudan joined us in raising 

money for their Buckeye Clinic. Thank you to those 

who sponsored a child! 


